
 

 
                               

 

25th August, 2020 

 

To, 

Ms. Sneha Raman 

Online surveillance        

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze JeeJeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai-400 001 

 

Madam, 

 

Subject: Clarification on Price Movement 

 

We refer to your email bearing no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NJ/ 2020-2021/ 2528 dated 25th August, 2020 on the 

captioned subject. Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, we hereby confirm that the 

Company has not withheld any information including price sensitive information that has a bearing on the 

operation/performance of the Company.  

 

This is for your information and record. 

 

Thanking you,  
For Kanco Tea & Industries Limited   

 
Charulata Kabra 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Membership No: F9417 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


